



May 16, 2012

Ms. Shelley Bendall Lexington Fayette Urban County Government 166 N. Martin Luther King Blvd., Suite 275 Lexington, KY 40507

Dear Ms. Bendall:

Through the Grainger Community Grant Program, we are pleased to have recommended the Lexington Fayette Urban County Government to receive the enclosed check in the amount of \$3,000 from The Grainger Foundation. These funds are for the Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) training program.

There is no commitment at this time for future grants.

Deposit of this check constitutes affirmation that your organization has 501(c)(3) or 170(c)(1) status, that it is currently in full compliance with I.R.S. Regulations, that it is not a private foundation or supporting organization, and that no goods or services have been or will be provided in exchange for this grant.

Lexington Fayette Urban County Government affirms that no funds received from The Grainger Foundation can be used to purchase items from W.W. Grainger, Inc.

Please acknowledge these terms and the receipt of this grant by signing the COPY of this letter and returning it in the enclosed envelope.

Grainger is proud to be a member of this vibrant community. We applaud the Lexington Fayette Urban County Government for its many valuable contributions and wish you continuing success in the coming years.

Sincerely,	
Sand	
Scott Ward	
Branch Manager	
Lexington, KY	
Enclosures: Check Acknowledgement COPY Return envelope	
This is to acknowledge receipt of this grant from The Grainger Foundation:	
Check # 7298 Amount \$ 3000 000	Check Dated 5/14/2012
Signature	Print Title Director
Print Name Patricia Labyser	Date 5/231,2